
  

  

PUBLIC NOTICE  

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

RFQ 2021 - 102 

ARCHITECTURAL & ENGINEERING SERVICES FOR THE CARNEGIE 

LIBRARY BUILDING WINDOWS RESTORATION 

 

 

The City of Beaufort is soliciting submissions of Statements of Qualifications from 
architects, architecture firms, or team of firms interested in providing Professional 
Preservation Architectural and Engineering Services related to the restoration of 
the windows at the City’s historic Carnegie Library Building. This project is intended 
to make repairs to damage resulting from Hurricane Irma in September 2017. 
 
The activity that is the subject of this RFQ is financed with a Federal Emergency 
Supplemental Historic Preservation Fund (Hurricanes Harvey, Irma, and Maria) 
grant from the U.S. Department of the Interior, National Park Service, and 
administered by the South Carolina Department of Archives and History. 
 
The RFQ and additional documents may be accessed on the City’s website, 
https://www.cityofbeaufort.org/165/Procurement, Bid Opportunities - or by 
contacting the Procurement Administrator. 
 
DUE TO THE IMPACT OF THE COVID-19 VIRUS AND THE STATE OF SOUTH 
CAROLINA EXECUTIVE ORDER 2020-12 DATED MARCH 21, 2020 REGARDING 
“SOCIAL DISTANCING” PRACTICES, PROPOSALS MAY BE SUBMITTED BY EMAIL. 
  

 

THE SUBMITTAL DEADLINE IS 2:00 P.M. ET ON SEPTEMBER 29, 2020.  

https://www.cityofbeaufort.org/165/Procurement

